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Comments: Livestock permits in National Forests should be retired ASAP so that the lands can be used to

support wildlife instead of livestock.  Livestock on public lands and especially Wilderness Lands are detrimental

and counter to the intended use of the land and to our needs as a society going forward.  Let's eliminate livestock

on public lands and return these lands to nature.

Thank you.


